
 
 
 

Department of Public Safety 
 

Alert:     Warning:   Bulletin: 
                         Critical/Major Incident             Important Incident             Information Only  
 

___________________________ISSUED: MAY 31 2011____________________________ 
 
Recent neighborhood robberies have occurred. Please follow the safety tips below to help prevent crime 
and protect against being victimized. None of the following incidents happened on campus property and 
were not reported to us by any campus community members. The information provided is from the 
Minneapolis Police Dept. Any information you may have about these crimes should be reported to the 
Minneapolis Police Dept or to Augsburg’s Dept of Public Safety. No suspect description information is 
available at this time.  

 
*May 25

th
 between 12:30 am and 1:30 am. Robbery occurred near 25

th
 Ave S and Riverside Ave.  

 
*May 27

th
 at 12:30 AM. Robbery occurred near Cedar Ave and Franklin Ave. Two suspects were arrested. 

 
*May 27

th
 between 4 pm and 5:30 pm. Robbery occurred near 18

th
 Ave and Franklin Ave E.  

 
 
You Can Help Prevent Crime at Augsburg! 
 
*Where possible, walk in groups. Groups of people are significantly less likely to be harassed or 
victimized.  
 
* Stand-up straight, walk with purpose and be aware of your surroundings. Criminals generally look for 
an easy target, someone they can sneak up on without being seen.  Avoid wearing ear-buds,  texting, or 
talking on the phone while walking. 
 
* When possible, leave your valuables at home.  
 
* Back-up your data! Your files can easily be backed-up to your network folder or a USB drive. Don't risk 
losing your notes, research and other work. If you have any questions about the best way to back-up 
your data, talk to your LFC or to Student Computing.  
 
* Call for an escort! Escorts are available all day, every day.  
 
* Immediately report suspicious activity to the Department of Public Safety at x1717. 


